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From: Mazul, Jeannette Campos 
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 12:33 PM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: RHNA Comment

Hi… 
 
I would like to urge more low income and affordable housing in Los Angeles County. The regentrification of Los Angeles 
County has displace a lot of low-income families out of their homes or raised their rents to extremes. Families are 
doubling up in apartments just to make ends meet.  The rent for an apartment counts for most of ones pay a month. 
Resulting in homelessness. There is a rise in people living in their vehicles and in the street. Please consider making more 
affordable homes in and around the business area of Los Angeles this would our community and economy. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 

JEANNETTE MAZUL 
Applied Gerontology Institute 
California State University, Los Angeles  
5151 State University Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90032  
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